Community School Newsletter

May 2024 \\V

Hello Tillicum Families & Friends!

Term 3 Spring Programs are well under way! Our outside fields have opened up and we’re excited that Rugby, Disc
Golf, and even Gr. 4 PISE are able to happen out on the fields once again.

Lunch programs are happening inside and outside the school: Board Games, Lego, Soccer, Basketball, Dodgeball, &
Catan Club, just to name a few.

Please note: Rugby will run until Thursday May 9th, with the Jamboree on Friday May 10th. A big thank you to
new coaches Aislin and vy, who are volunteering with our Tillicum Thunder. We appreciate their time and
commitment!

With the exception of Rugby, all other programs will run until the week of June 10 - 14th_(*no programs on Friday
May 17th or Monday May 20th).

As always, please reach out with any questions, concerns, or to let us know if your child will be away from a
program!

Mandy Greyling - Tillicum Community Program Coordinator
ph: 250-386-1408 ext. 3 e: mgreyling@sd61.bc.ca office hours: 1pm - 5pm

Term 3 - S(plrﬁng 2024

Q
Mon Tues Wedl Thaurs Fri
BEFORE SCHOOL:
Kitchen 8:30- Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast Breakfast
£:45
Gym 8-8:30 Gr. 1 Dance & Play Gr.1 8 2 Karate Gr. 3 Dance & Play
AFTER SCHOOL:

BAF, Carlson's BG Ryder —Gr. 'llIIII'Ii!'I.E .
Clagsraam G 5a . 1/2 Create BG Sam - GF. 3 Create Run Play  *4wks — April 5 BG Ellg- 2
dismissal-a:30

BG Ryder —Gr. 3/4 Star Wars
Club - *awks — May 22 - June 12

Gr. 3 & 4 Artist Studio Gr. 4 & 5 Textile Art Gr. 3 Architecture

Gym dismissal- i PISE Gr. 1 Gr. 5 PISE Gr. 2 - PI5E BG Ryder & Sam— Gr. 4/5 Sportastic
4:30
Outside Field Gr. 4/5 Disc Golf &r. 45 Rughy [starts April 7~ Gr. 4/5 Rughy (starts April 4 — May 10)
May 10)
M. Piggott's Kate's Group!
Classroom

TILLICUM
THUNDER

4

L d

Thank you to SD61, After School Arts and Sports Initiative, Canadian Tire JumpStart, District of Saanich, HEROS, Saanich and
- Victoria First Responders, Breakfast2Music, CFAX Santas Anonymous, Singing Granola, The Saheli Foundation, Tillicum Save-On
Foods, Tillicum PAC, Johns Southward Law, and our wonderful staff for their dedication and support of community programming.



